
PARTNER WITH US!
Hundreds of guests are served through the various programs 
of Carpenter’s Place. In addition to financial donations, we 
rely on the help of compassionate groups in our community 
to meet the needs of our guests. We invite you to partner 
with us in one or all of the following ways...

CARPENTER’S PLACE
1149 Railroad Avenue

Rockford, IL 61104
(815) 964-4105

www.carpentersplace.org

PROVIDE AND SERVE BREAKFAST OR 
LUNCH TO OUR HOMELESS GUESTS. 
We provide breakfast and 
lunch Monday through Friday 
to 80-100 guests. Your group 
can provide a meal once a 
month or once a year.

LEAD OUR MORNING CHAPEL SERVICE.
Each morning from 8:30 to 9 
am, local pastors and leaders 
share encouraging words or 
music with our guests.

ADOPT A CARPENTER’S PLACE 
APARTMENT.
Each of the apartments in 
our housing program needs 
supplies, replacement items 
and work from time to time. 
Your group can adopt one 
dwelling and help us make it 
the best it can be!

INVITE US TO COME AND SHARE THE 
CP STORY AND MISSION.
We love to come to churches, 
schools, offices, clubs and 
organizations.

HOLD A DRIVE TO COLLECT ITEMS ON 
OUR CRITICAL NEEDS LIST.
We have an on-going need for 
personal care items, cleaning 
supplies and household items. 
By collecting these items, you 
are providing tools to rebuild 
lives.

ENGAGE YOUR OFFICE,
YOUTH GROUP OR CLUB
IN DOING A SPECIAL FUNDRAISER
OR SCAVENGER HUNT FOR CP.
No one is too young or too 
small to make a difference and 
have fun doing it!

VOLUNTEER TO HANG OUT IN THE
DAYROOM, WORK IN OUR ART ROOM,
BECOME A MENTOR OR TEACH A CLASS 
TO OUR GUESTS.
We are always looking for 
compassionate individuals 
who want to invest in the lives 
of others.

FIND US ON FACEBOOK.
Stay up-to-date with all things 
CP by connecting on Facebook.

READY TO GET STARTED?
If you would like to partner with Carpenter’s Place or simply come down for a tour, call our 
Executive Director Mike O'Connor at (779) 210-2878  or email MikeO@carpentersplace.org. Visit our 
website at www.carpentersplace.org to learn more about us. 
Thanks for joining us in serving the homeless in our community!




